
 
 
 

 
 
Minutes 3/13/2006 General Meeting 
 

• Meeting held after 6:30pm, a rib building class at Gary & Roger Conklin’s shop. 

• Pres Gary Grimm called meeting to order at 7:40 pm. 

• Minutes from the Feb 13 2006 meeting were read.  Brian Smith moved to 
approve, Don Hentges seconded, all in favor. 

• Treasurer’s Report: Same as last time.  Chuck Johnson moved to approve, Mark 
Asman seconded, all in favor.  

• It was decided to offer the O-290 that Mike Hodged picked up last month from 
Bob Dee for sale.   Members will have first dibs though the next meeting. 

• Chuck Johnson reported on an exciting visit to Henry Co Airport (7W5) to see 
Bill Bolin of Classic Aviation (FBO on field). 

• It was suggested and approved that we have the next meeting at 7W5 if it can be 
arranged with Classic Aviation. 

• Floyd Chamberlain indicated that his Fly-in committee was ready to begin to turn 
over the event schedule to the Grounds Committee to begin to lay out the event on 
the airport grounds. 

• George Stossel reported the he got a positive nod on the idea of Kiwanis putting 
on the Pancake Breakfast at the fly-in. 

• Mike Hodges is organizing a vendor seminar to cover the new WAAS GPS 
approaches that will be set up at 1G0 by the time of the fly-in. 

• Brian Smith to arrange for a chicken dinner for Saturday afternoon. 

• Gary Conklin gave us a run down on the history of the Citabria that he and 
Rodger picked up in pieces and put back together.  The plane was on display at 
the meeting. 

• Gary Bell, member and owner of Aardvark Screen Printing, gave us some ideas 
for embroidered hat int the price range of $12-$14.  Gary will provide image 
samples that we can place on the club website. 

• Motion to adjourn offered by Pat Schmeltz, seconded by Mark Asman. Meeting 
adjourned at 8:30pm. 
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